
 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

21st January 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Covid-19 Update 
The recent changes by government to remove measures in place to reduce the spread of Covid-19 do not 
impact on Primary schools.  
 
Due to the high number of cases in staff and pupils in our school (and all schools both local and national), 
we will be retaining all measures we have in place so please continue to be vigilant. As ever, call us for 
any advice or guidance; the isolation guidance can be particularly confusing, and we have nailed it now! 
 
Music Project 
Thanks to all the parents for helping their children to complete the questionnaire we sent you. The results 
will help to shape this exciting project.  
 
School Meals Competition 
The catering service are running an ‘Eat Smart’ competition between the 24th January and the 18th 
February. Between these dates pupils will need to have 15 hot meals to be entered into a draw to win an 
individual prize and also prizes for the school. Please see the attached poster for more information. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Glenn Atkinson 
Headteacher  
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